
Comment from Roland Andersen 

I have 2008 Tahoe that appears to be under this "pseudo recall". Now that my airbag warning light 
has come on, The dealer won't asses whether it is recall related unless I pay them $450 upfront. 
This needs resolved without going on in perpetuity. It is frustrating to be held hostage like this. 

 


